TECHNICAL COMMITTEE – 26th September 2007

RECORD OF MEETING

· Technical Committee stood in remembrance of Andy Norman and his contributions to sport

· Endorsed use of elastic bar for Pole Vault warm up

· Technical Committee had been approached by Netherlands Athletics Federation about setting up an officials exchange program. Alan Bell to take this forward.

· Rule Book – Technical Committee sub groups to review and amend appendices for the 2008 rule book.

· Peer Group – New members to the Peer Group were approved by the Technical Committee.  New members 

· Indoor availability will be sent out 1st October with a 2-week return window.  This will be mailed out and emailed.  Selections will take place on November 24th and 25th 2007.

· Date of next meeting – 15th November 2007 – 11am  - Loughborough

